
 

 

DSL-G604T - problem sending emails when using Virgin.net ISP 
 
There has been a problem identified with the DSL-G604T ADSL router where the user’s ISP is Virgin.net.  The problem is that users 
are unable to send emails through the Virgin.net ISP email server however there is no problem when receiving emails from the Virgin 
ISP mail server.   
 
Workaround: 
To resolve this problem, follow the steps below to change the MTU and the MRU value of the DSL-G604T 
 
1. Open up a browser and type the default IP address of the DSL-G604T (default is 192.168.1.1).  Press Enter. 
 

 
2. Click on Setup at the top.   
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3. Click on the Connection 1 button on the left side.  
 

 
4. Configure the following options: 

a. MTU – change the default value to 1200. 
b. MRU – change the default value to 1200. 
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5. Click on the Apply button at the bottom of the screen to apply the changes.   
6. Click on Tools button at the top and then click on System Commands button on the left hand side.   

 

 
7. Click on the Save All button to permanently save the current configuration.   

 

 
 


